
 

 

Manufacturer name: Medline Industries 

About the Recall: The purpose of the safety notice is to provide an 

important reminder regarding the proper use and set-up 

of the feeding system to ensure optimal outcomes for 

both patients and clinicians.  

Products(s) 

numbers/models that are 

affected: 

Model Numbers: ENT199235, ENT199235L, 

ENT199235LPR, ENT199235RNT, and 

ENTR99235. T 

 

URL Link(s) to 

Manufacturer Notice/Web 

Site: 

medline.com 

  

Actions to be taken by 
customer/Patient: 

Contact your local DME provider for guidance. 

Contact the manufacturer if you require additional 

information. 


